
 

 

HUMAN RIGHTS COMMITTEE 

Acknowledgment of Consumer and Family Members 

 
 

The Arizona Health Care Cost Containment System (AHCCCS) appreciates your willingness to serve 

on a Human Rights Committee.  As a member of the Human Rights Committee with an identified 

role or expertise as a consumer or family member/parent of an individual receiving behavioral health 

services, ADHS would like to ensure that you understand the implications of your decision to serve 

on your rights for privacy. 

 

The Human Rights Committees are public bodies, subject to open meeting law requirements and 

public records requests.  As such, requests for the identification of Committee Membership and each 

individual’s role or area of expertise may be disclosed to members of the public requesting such 

information.  This means that discussions of the Committee will be open to the public and 

documented in minutes that are available to the public.  The public may request the list of the 

Committee members and their role, to which AHCCCS and the Committee would need to disclose 

your role as a consumer or family member.  Disclosure would be limited to your name and 

role/expertise as a Committee member.  Please be assured that no other protected health information 

is permitted to be disclosed by the Committee or AHCCCS, unless you share it during a Committee 

meeting.   

 

By signing this document, you are indicating that you are aware of the potential of this disclosure, 

agreeing to continued service to the Committee and agreeing to the disclosure of such limited 

information.  

 

 

Printed Name:     _______________________________________ 

 

Signature:      _______________________________________ 

 

Date:  



 


